
 

 

January 31, 2022 

 

Dear Heidelberg Community, 

  

Stoner Health & Counseling Center will offer a COVID-19 booster clinic on campus for 

your convenience on Tuesday, February 8, 2022, in Campus Center Room 120. We 

will again work with the Seneca County General Health District to offer this clinic to the 

campus community. 

  

Heidelberg University is strongly encouraging all students, faculty, and staff to schedule 

and receive the COVID-19 booster as soon as you are eligible. 

•  If you received your second Pfizer or Moderna vaccine more than 5 months ago, 

you are eligible for the booster. 

• If you received your Johnson & Johnson single-dose vaccine more than 2 

months ago, you are eligible for the booster. 

During the clinic, all three booster types (Moderna, Pfizer and Johnson & Johnson) will 

be available. 

  

If you are planning to get your booster on campus on February 8, you will need to make 

an advance appointment. Please use this form to indicate your preferred time and 

booster type.  

  

You will need to bring the following documents with you to your appointment: 1) your 

photo ID, 2) your health insurance card, and 3) your shot record, so the Health 

Department can verify your booster eligibility. They will not be able to administer the 

booster without proof of primary series vaccine completion and dates. 

  

If you are unable to attend the booster clinic, you can 

visit gettheshot.coronavirus.ohio.gov to schedule your booster at a local facility. 

  

Please remember to provide documentation of your booster to Human Resources (for 

employees) or the Health Center (for students). If you have already received your 

booster and have provided documentation to Heidelberg, you do not need to do 

https://heidelberg.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=aedcf85e9275dba4a51d423f2&id=72e14e7eea&e=97159f85d8
https://heidelberg.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=aedcf85e9275dba4a51d423f2&id=5f22587500&e=97159f85d8


anything further. 

  

We appreciate the Seneca County General Health District’s assistance with this clinic. 

Questions can be directed to Human Resources or Stoner Health & Counseling Center. 
 

Sincerely, 
  
Chris Abrams 
Dean of Student Affairs 
  
Janelle Baldosser 
Director of Stoner Health & Counseling Center 
  
Leslie Erwin 
Chief Human Resources Officer 
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